From: Casey, Christina M. [mailto:Christina.Casey@chicagopolice.org]

Sent: Wednesday, December 30, 2015 8:03 PM

To: Collazo, Ana

Subject: Christmas Gift

Ana,

Per our phone conversation regarding the backpack that I received from E & R towing as a Christmas Gift which had a MSRP value of $75.00.  I donated the backpack to Goodwill at 8722 West Dempster, Niles Illinois on the 21st December 2015. Thanks very much for you help.  !
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